City of Flushing
725 E. Main Street
Flushing, Michigan 48433
810-659-3130
www.flushingcity.com



August 2, 2022


Dear Valued Business Owners:

As you know the City of Flushing is dedicated to making our community a great place to live, work, shop, and conduct business. Because of that, we have agreed to participate in a promotional street-scape banner campaign conducted by Community Showcase Banners.

This program will reinforce our Flushing brand, brighten and invigorate our East Pierson Road Corridor. These banners, designed exclusively for Flushing, will showcase our community's economic vitality and the support of our local businesses.

A representative from Community Showcase Banners will be contacting you to discuss the street-scape banner campaign. We encourage you to consider participating in this program as it provides an exciting new opportunity to showcase community pride and gives business owners the opportunity to market themselves unlike ever before. 

To learn more about sponsorship opportunities visit www.communityshowcasebanners.com or reach out to the community’s program manager, 


Best Regards,



Michelle M. King
City Manager
